September 23, 1976

Mr. Rolland L. Lindblade 1017 North 90th Street #2 Gmaha, Nebraska 68114

Dear Mr. Lindblade:

Thank you for your letter and reception report of WWTC. This letter will verify your reception on September 14, 1976.

WWTC is now part of the new NBC News & Information Service. We are currently broadcasting all news, all the time, from 4 a.m. to 1 a.m. daily.

Again, thank you for writing. We are enclosing a coverage map for your information. We wish you great success and pleasure in your radio hobby.

Regards,

Mike McKenzie Chief Engineer

Enclosure